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Your Submission: library closure km 
 
I was frankly surprised and disappointed to hear even the rumour of our local 
libraries closing. My family , two adults and two children are regular users of 
Redwood Library and visit there during the week and on a Saturday, it is 
always busy and a pleasure to see young people enjoying the art of reading.  
We need to encourage this more, not close community libraries which are 
accessable to both young and old, if transport becomes an issue then I'm 
sure use of the larger Libraries will not include those who cannot get there!  
What I dont like to hear is councillors making  decisions for the wider 
community when obviously a visit to the Library is low on their personal 
priority list, but they are willing to agree to civic office upgrades costing  
obscene amounts of money,     Julie Osborne     

 


